April 6, 2018
To Whom It May Concern,

Arielle Chernoff-Lamb has been a beloved teacher, friend and role model to my daughter Lucy
at The Viera Studio For The Performing Arts. For the past few years, Mrs.Ari has been working
with her in musical theater, acting, singing, dancing and script writing classes. Mrs. Ari’s solid
expertise in these areas along with her positive attitude and infectious smile has truly made a
difference in Lucy’s young life. She looks up to her as Mrs. Ari has influenced her in so many
creative ways, and has told me she wants to be just like her when she grows up.

We are sad to see her leave our Studio, but wish her the best in everything she does as she is
truly passionate about her work and gives more than 100% at all times. It would be an
employer’s lucky day to have the opportunity to meet, speak to and hire Mrs. Ari. | would most

certainly want her on my team any day.

| would be happy to speak with you about my experience with Mrs. Ari. Feel free to contact me
at 321-501-1444 at any time.

Sincerely,

Karen Thomas



